Dear Friends;

Spring has arrived in all its' glory and our first year as a Society will come to a close
on June 30th. It has been an interesting year and we are so pleased with all that has
been accomplished:

L

initiate and review architects report regarding restoration feasibility
Society formed and registered with Registry of Joint Stocks
Canada Customs Agency Registered Charity Number obtained
Title to St. James U.C. Heritage Site obtained

1st Annual Yard Sale held on August 27th, 2005

Society membership drive launched

Successful initiatives such as selling pewter ornaments, notepaper and hosting
a number of yard sales contribute to the successful realization of enough
funding to begin restoration efforts.

Financial support received in the form of donations toward the restoration cost.
Contract issued for restoration of roof /bell tower

Merchandise Auction held on April 22nd netting approximately forty- five
hundred dollars

Thank you so very much to all who have supported the Society, you have been
instrumental in making all of this possible - without you this would not have

happened. Together we are certainly making a difference.



